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News from Stockholm

Cate Hawley, Program Manager

Stockholm Alumni Reunion - March 2019

This March, we had the honor of hosting an alumni dinner in
Stockholm. The night brought together Swedish Program
students from the 80s, 90s, and 2000s, including one
student from our very first semester in 1987. It was inspiring
to see how many alumni found their way back to Sweden,
whether for a short stay or a lifetime.
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Amelia Poole (Colgate University) - Spring '17
An Ongoing International Education -
From Stockholm to Boston

I will never forget booking a fabled “Swedish massage” for
myself during the second week-long break of the Swedish
Program. | had decided to stay in Stockholm for this break to
enjoy some relaxed wandering around the city in the
absence of classes. | was excited for my appointment at the
spa, as this had been one of my Swedish bucket list items
and | had managed to find a cheap appointment at a place in
the Mall of Scandinavia.

Sarah Staley (Brown University) - Spring '02

It All Started in Stockholm...

Many things inspired me to apply to study in Stockholm with
the Swedish Program in my junior year at Brown University.
In particular, as a Public Policy major, | wanted to study
Sweden’s social policies, representation laws, and
educational system, while immersing myself in Swedish
culture and community.

Chris Kuo (University of Pennsylvania) - Fall '14

Living My Values

| recently completed an exercise where | generated a
personal values tree, in which some of my top values
included health, exploring, gratitude, and simplicity. Though |
did not realize it at the time, these helped to explain why |
enjoyed being in Sweden during the Swedish Program and
motivated me to come back.

PHOTOS FROM OUR ARCHIVE

Do you know these students? We've recently unearthed a huge stash of photos
from the past three decades and would love your help to identify them. Spot
yourself or your classmates?

Not sure the year, but we think it's safe to say these are some of our first students!

Students in Berlin in the late 80's
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